
 

 

 

Welcome to Wellspring! 
 

What does a meaningful life look like? If you wanted to have a more 

meaningful life, what would you need to change? What parts of your life 

would you keep the same? 

 

In a world often filled with noise and distraction, let’s journey together 

toward a life of focus and dedication. During our Meaningful series we’re 

exploring the profound pursuit of authenticity, significance, and 

intentionality in every facet of life. We’re discovering the keys that 

unlock a life that resonates with meaning and fulfillment. Together, let’s 

make a commitment to living a life that truly matters. Meaningful – 

because life is meant to be lived with purpose. 

 

We’re glad you are here! If you are new, please feel free to look around, 

ask questions, be yourself, and let us know if there is anything we can do 

to make your experience most memorable. Be sure to meet some of the 

great people here at Wellspring, and we look forward to living well 

alongside you.  

• Information Center in main foyer 

• Nursery 1st floor south end of the building 

• Children 2nd floor south end of building 

• Refreshments in the Dyer hallways 

• Elevator south end of the building 

• Youth across the street at The Hub 

• Restrooms in main foyer & Children’s lobby 

• Shuttle bus for remote parking 



 

 

 

“Like” our Facebook page and be sure to check-in online! For every new like and check-in we receive we 

will supply three meals to hungry kids! That’s right, your simple check-in helps spread the word about  

Wellspring AND feeds kids. This is a simple click of the button that can have a big impact. You can scan the 

QR code to the right with your smart phone camera to be taken to our Facebook page. 

  
Wellspring Pastor 

Rev. Dr. Abe Smith 
asmith@sharingtheheart.org 

 

 
Worship Leader 

Rev. Macie Liptoi 
mliptoi@sharingtheheart.org 

 

Sermon Notes

Stay up to date with Wellspring events, news, resources, and more. Scan the QR code to the left with your 

smart phone and click on the link that appears on your phone screen. Provide your name and email and 

you’re all set. You may also visit us online at www.sharingtheheart.org/wellspring to sign up.  
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Sign In

 

 

 

W012824 

Network: FUMC Guest     Password: sharingtheheart 

 

Welcome! We want to get to know you! Stop by the welcome desk or fill out 

the attendance form so that we can reach out and help you get connected. 

Are you receiving the newsletters you want? We have our main newsletter, 

The Echo, plus Children’s, Youth, and Melissa UMC. We can also mail a print 

version. Email caitlin@sharingtheheart.org to get signed up. 

 
 

              Please use the tear-off form to let us know you are here  

                            Online resources are also available at  
SharingtheHeart.org/Resources 

Scan with 
your phone 
camera  

There are several new opportunities for 

you to help share the heart of Christ!  

From donating clothes to sorting food 

items to making Valentine goodies, 

there is a spot for you! Learn more at 

the Volunteer Opportunities page. 

www.sharingtheheart.org/volunteer 

It’s the first blood drive of 2024! 

You can help save lives TODAY from 

8am to 12:30pm across the street at the 

Church Street Auditorium. Walk-ins are 

welcome! 

Tuesdays at 9:15 in the Nursery. 
 

All moms and tots are invited to gather for some fun, play and fellowship. This 

playdate is for kids ages birth through preschool. Contact Ashley Lehman at 

alehman@sharingtheheart.org for more info. All are welcome—invite a friend! 

DID YOU KNOW? 

 

Twenty 5th & 6th graders 

participated in the Wonderfully 

Made class last weekend. Your 

generosity helps our children learn 

how much God loves them. 

Scouts will be collecting donations of 

non-perishable food items from 

January 28 to February 4. You can 

put items in the bin at the front doors. 

The scouts will take the donations to 

the Little Free Pantries to help those 

with food insecurity. 

February 23–25 at The Prothro 

Center at Lake Texoma. Women's 

Weekend is a time for community, 

connection, worship, and rest. Visit us 

today in the hallway or RSVP on the 

Women’s Ministry page. 

www.sharingtheheart.org/women 
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For the latest news and events,    

subscribe to the weekly church  

newsletter, “The Echo,” online at  

SharingTheHeart.org/Newsletter 

Engage with us on social media for 

up to date information and deeper 

connections.   

 
 

Facebook.com/FUMCMcKinney 

Instagram.com/FUMCMcKinney 

Twitter.com/FUMCMcKinney 
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  Senior Pastor, Dr. Thomas O. Brumett 

 tbrumett@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Wellspring, Dr. Abe Smith 
 asmith@Sharingtheheart.org 
  

Children’s Director, Cheridy Dodd 
 cdodd@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Youth Director, CJ Rice 
 cjrice@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Preschool Director, Jane Mills 
 jmills@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Connections, Rev. Macie Liptoi 
  mliptoi@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Pastoral Care, Dr. Ed Volfe 
 edvolfe@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Missions Director, Dr. Pam Parmley 
 pparmley@sharingtheheart.org 

  

Spiritual Formation, Dr. James Woods 
 jwoods@sharingtheheart.org 
  
Christlike Mindfulness, Dr. Andrew Clifford 
 aclifford@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Director of Music & Organist 
 John Emory Bush, jebconductor@gmail.com 
  

Melissa UMC, Rev. Stacey Piyakhun 
stacey@melissaumc.com 

† Michael and Scottie Tisdel on the 
loss of his mother, Florabel Tisdel  
† Sue, Jon Rowley and family on the 
loss of their sister, Karen Rowley-
Parsons  
† Tim Naramore and family on the loss 
of his sister, Terri Verner  
• Bob Tomes  
• Brenda Freund   
• Carol and Gera Crampton  
• Carol Haynesworth  
• Carolyn Morris  
• Cathy Christensen   
• Cathy Zaccarello  
• Cheryl  
• David and Justin Piper  
• Debbie Stone   
• Dick Schlough  
• Donna Fleek  
• Dustin Little  
• Etta Campbell  
• Gail  
• Jessica Vargas and family  
• Joe Kendrick  
• John Burkhardt  
• Josh  
• Judy Cox   
• Judy Farrington  
• June Halsor  
• Kaley, Jairo and Evelyn Martinez  
• Karen Linstrum   
• Karla Connally  
• Katie Meek  
• Kristen Halsor  
• Linda Crabtree  

• Lon Braselton  
• Marti Kale  
• Patty McWilliams  
• Perry Waller   
• Phil Kohrs  
• Ronnie Gilbert  
• Ruth Russell  
• Shannon Raines  
• Shauntina Batiste  
• Shirley Calloway  
• Steven Harris  
• Tom Chandler   
• Tom Morrison  
• Tyler Piper  
• Peace for all   
• Israel and Palestine  
• Ukraine and Russia  
• Families affected by shootings in the 

USA   
• People struggling to cope day to 

day  
• Rev. David & Cindy Ceballos, 

Missionaries in Panama   
• Friends in care facilities    
• Families experiencing job loss   
• Church families in transition   
• Those experiencing homelessness   
• Grace Children’s Hospital in Haiti   
• Melissa United Methodist Church   
• Caldwell Elementary School   
• Military service members including:    

Capt Scott Adler, Capt Libby Adler, 
Sofia Lerma Alarcon, Jose 
Almaguer, Marc Belo, CPL Matthew 
Broker, CTI2 Abigail Burns, CPT 

Aaron Bush, CPL Bradley Bush, 
AFC Drew Causey, Chaplain Capt 
Adam Cavalier, 2nd Lt Vincent 
Chavez, Capt Ryan Clark, PFC Paul 
Confalone, Sgt Martin Damian 
DeLeon, GY Sgt Jim Ellsworth, 
Kevin English, Patrick English, 
James Evans, Lt Col David Faulk, 
PFC Mac Foulk, MSG Brian Franck, 
PFC Cody Furstenberg, Charlie 
Gilbert, LC CPL Robert Gray, ETN2 
Cory Halberstadt, Pvt John Wesley 
Holder Jr., LT Mark Jbeily,  Lt Col 
Jim Johnston, Ryan Kidd, Avery 
Montana Krast, Lt Ryan Lubin, Alec 
Mack, Capt John Martin, Lt Logan 
McQuerry, Maj. Richard Milam, Maj 
Chuck Miller, AFC Kevin G. Persons, 
Jr., MSGT Tyler Renshaw, 2nd Lt 
Austin Rine, SPC Blake Robertson, 
Bobby Sanders, SR4 Nick Schofield, 
Colby Seamster II, Chap MAJ Tim 
Shepherd, Jonathan Spiegal, CW2 
Ryan Thurgood, Mark Townson, 
Specialist Zach Vernier, Lt. Jr. Grade 
Anderson Sumner Camp, SR Caelan 
Matthews, 2LT AnnMarie Kessler, 
Preston Walker 
 

Please submit updates and new  
prayer requests to  

www.sharingtheheart.org/pray 
Thank you.  


